
                               

 
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 
Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 
 
Date: 17th November 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year 2 Visit to Kingswood Trust, Staffordshire 
 

I am writing to confirm your child’s place on the residential to Kingswood Trust, Staffordshire, next year. Thank you 
for giving consent and paying the initial deposit of £15.00 via School Gateway. I am looking forward to hearing about 
the experiences the children will have learning outside the classroom, developing teamwork, independence and 
confidence.  
 
Following the consent and payment deadline, our numbers reveal approximately a fifty percent uptake from each class 
(2K and 2H). Therefore, it has been decided to combine the classes and run a one-night residential for Year 2. This 
replaces our initial thoughts of 2K attending Monday to Tuesday, and 2H attending Wednesday to Thursday. 
 
To confirm, there is one residential visit running from Monday 22nd to Tuesday 23rd April 2024 for Year 2. The children 
will travel to and from Kingswood Trust by coach, returning by the end of the school day on the Tuesday.  
 
Please see below, a reminder of the payment dates schedule: 
Monday 4th December 2023 - £15.00 
Monday 8th January 2024 - £15.00 
Monday 5th February 2024 - £15.00 
Monday 4th March 2024  - £15.00 
Monday 8th April 2024  - £15.00 
 
Please note, it is important that these dates are adhered to. If consent and full payment is not received by Monday 
8th April 2024,  and we have not received contact from yourselves in advance, this may affect your child’s place. We 
must confirm final numbers to the centre the following day. 
 
We will be holding a Parents’ Meeting in the new year to discuss the visit and answer any parental questions. Further 
details will follow. In the meantime, if you would like information about the centre, please visit Kingswood Trust  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/staffordshire

